
  
 
 
November 2, 2020  
 
 
John DelGrande 
TCDSB CPIC Chair  
 
 
Dear John: 
 
I am writing this letter to you regarding the appointment of the CPIC Community 
Representative for the 2020/21 school year. We are delighted to have appointed 
Katie Piccininni once again to represent OAPCE Toronto the CPIC table.  
 
Please let me know if you require any other information.  
 
 
With thanks,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Annalisa Crudo-Perri 
OAPCE Executive Director 
 
 
Cc: K. Piccininni OAPCE Director/J. Seymour Vice-President OAPCE Toronto. 


